
Thank you for all your support this year, it’s been a very different year for all of us and we do 

appreciate all you do, especially over the last few months. We hope you all have a fabulous holiday. 

Hopefully we have given you ideas of things you can do with your children during the holidays to 

help keep them learning as well as occupied! They have loved doing Cosmic Yoga and Harptoons so 

please keep using these. 

It is really vital that they read as much as they can-this will be made easier with the libraries opening 

up again. Please can they also keep a diary of their holiday-this can include drawings, photos (if you 

can print them or get them printed) and writing at least twice a week explaining where they have 

been, what they have been doing, who they have seen and anything else they want to include. This 

will make a precious record of their time and keep their handwriting skills going too.  

If you want any Science activities please visit the Primary Science Teaching Trust website:- 

Pstt.org.uk 

And/Or visit  

https://www.stem.org.uk/home-learning/family-activities for some more activities. 

Our school website still has loads of reading and phonics links too so please keep visiting them. We 

have also put on the website a fun activities grid for you and your child to do so have a go at as many 

as you can. 

Please tell them how much we miss them, we love your children and it is very strange for us teachers 

and staff that we haven’t seen them for so long. We really can’t wait until we do see them and we 

are excited already for September! 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Shaw, Miss Butt,  Mrs Webster and Mrs Wilson. 
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